

## A MATTER OF HONOR

May 2, 2011

NATIONAL HONORARY CAMPAIGN COMMITTEE

Mr. James R. Saulnier Treasurer

CO-CHAIRS THE HONORABLE

Eagle Chapter - Air Force Security Forces Association PO Box 10501

GEORGE H.W. BUSH

Burke, VA 22009-0501

THE HONORABLE WILLIAM J. CLINTON

## MEMBERS

THE HONORABLE JOHN ASHCROFT

THE HONORABLE

WILLIAM P. BARR RICHARD BELZER

THE HONORABLE BEN NIGHTHORSE CAMPBELL

THE HONORABLE MICHAEL CHERTOFF

THE HONORARIE BENJAMIN R. CIVILETTI

VINCENT D'ONOFRIO

WARRICK DUNN

DENNIS FRANZ THE HONORARI E

NICHOLAS D. KATZENBACH

THE HONORABLE FRANCIS A. KEATING

JOHN LANGLEY

ELIZABETH LO BIANCO

TONY LO BIANCO

MARLEE MATLIN

THE HONORABLE EDWIN MEESE

THE HONORABLE JANET RENO

THE HONORARIE DICK L. THORNBURGH

JOSEPH WAMBAUGH

THE HONORABLE WILLIAM H. WEBSTER Dear Mr. Saulnier:

Our thanks to you and to the Eagle Chapter - Air Force Security Forces Association for the recent payment of \$250.00 to complete your \$1,000 pledge for the National Law Enforcement Museum! We have currently raised over \$42 million of our Campaign goal. Your gift puts us closer to this fundraising goal! Without the generous contributions of leaders like you, this Museum would not be possible.

Visitors to the National Law Enforcement Museum will have the experience of a lifetime. It will be the largest and most exciting museum of its kind in the world, telling the incredible history of law enforcement in America. The museum will be filled with hands-on activities, state-of-the-art, interactive technology, and rotating educational exhibitions.

The interactive exhibitions will allow visitors to walk in an officer's shoes and to experience, first hand, what it is like to make life or death decisions, solve crimes and see how law enforcement keeps everyone safe while maintaining a free society.

This national institution will be a powerful way to build respect and appreciation for the more than 800,000 law enforcement officers who serve our nation, especially among young people.

Thank you again for being a part of this historic project! Many thanks

Sincerely,

0 CHEE 14

For your records, the National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Fund is recognized by the IRS as a 501(c)(3) organization. NLEOMF did not provide any goods or services in exchange for this gift. Your gift is deductible to the extent provided by law.



SUITE 100